
Project Update: April 2014 
 
We have transplanted some corals in two sites, in the relatively remote areas from the settlement 
and in the more accessible areas. Monitoring is ongoing, however, we could not do monitoring 
during the severe rainy season (December to February) due to high waves and strong current. We 
have asked some fishers to visit the nursery. From discussion, the fishers suggested that we discuss 
more with the government and wider fishers regarding the protection of the site. Fishers are willing 
to protect the site but it will be helpful if the site is officially designated for coral reef rehabilitation 
or education. 
 

 
Left to right: Making and transporting substrate; transplanting corals and transporting transplanted 
corals. 
 


